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11
th

 May 2020 

PRIME MINISTER’S ADDRESS 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing this letter in response to the Prime Minister’s address yesterday evening, regarding the 

possibility of a phased re-opening for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils. This is a conditional plan and 

may or may not happen depending on the government’s continuous review.  

 

At the moment, we are waiting for more information from the government, Local Authority and the 

Diocese about what this means for our school. In the short term, nothing has changed. Hopefully we will 

be able to provide further information in the coming days and we will contact you once we are able to do 

so. 

 

I am sure you have many questions and worries about a possible return to school, particularly around how 

safe it is for your children to do so, and the implications for siblings in other year groups. We have time to 

plan so please be assured that myself, the staff and the governing body will ensure that any arrangements 

put in place will be as safe as they possibly can be. 

 

In the meantime, please continue to nurture your child at home. We have been so appreciative of the 

support you have given us over the last few months, completing home learning as best you can and 

sharing your child’s experiences with us. Thank you. If you have any questions regarding home learning 

on the website, please contact your child’s teacher on  

homelearning@st-patricks-cleatormoor.cumbria.sch.uk. 

 

If you have any other concerns, or need to make me aware of anything important, please contact me at 

headteacher@st-patricks-cleatormoor.cumbria.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gayle Wilkinson 

Headteacher 
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